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From: Kristen Strom < > 
Sent: July 19, 2022 12:36 AM
To: Charlene Mckay <Charlene.Mckay@sd68.bc.ca>
Subject: I support the Environmental Sustainability Action Plan
 
CAUTION: External Message

 

M. Charlene McKay,

Please vote yes to move the proposed Environmental Sustainability Action Plan forward for
public consultation. This plan will help our community take critical steps forward in rethinking
our relationship to the land we live on and equipping our youth to become thoughtful
stewards of our environment. I hope you will embrace this opportunity for Nanaimo
Ladysmith Public Schools to become a provincial leader with this bold plan!

Kristen Strom 

, V9V1W7
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